
 

 
 
 

  
 
Dear Head Coaches and Team Reps, 
 
The past two months have been a challenge for us all in so many ways.  A great deal of 
information has been made available from a variety of sources sending us in a number 
of directions.  With what we hope to be the light beginning to show itself at the end of 
the tunnel, we continue to map out what our own team needs are as we aim to get back 
on the pool deck and swimmers back in the water. 
 
To help streamline what information is out there for us all, we will be hosting a CT 
Swimming – in conjunction with USA Swimming – a Team Town Hall Meeting via Zoom.  
Tom Avischious – Senior Director of Team Services with USA Swimming, as well as 
members of the CT Swimming Stimulus Program Committee will be on the call. 
 
WHEN: THURSDAY, MAY 14 – 7pm Eastern Time 
 
The purpose is to aid, discuss and to help us move towards getting our programs back 
up running.  Topics of discussion will include, but not limited to: 
 What are the financial resources available – from the LSC, State and Federal 

Governments and USA Swimming? 
 How do we know if we are eligible for such financial support? 
 What other resources are out there? 
 What have we missed? 

 
 
These questions are to get the meeting going? Feel free to submit any prior to the 
meeting at CSIcommunityC-19@ctswim.org. 
 
How to get onto the Zoominar? 
 
Pre-registration through the CT Swimming FAST system is required.  Each registered 
CT Swimming team is eligible to have two representatives on the call – Head Coach and 
additional team rep. 
 
REGISTER HERE 
 
Once you have registered, you will receive the Zoom Invite information. 
 
Look forward to seeing all the clubs on the call. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Ellen Johnston 
General Chair 
Connecticut Swimming 
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